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I would like to go on file, with the PUC, in objecting to BHP’s proposed rate increase & /or 
go on file in requesting that the Commission suspend the rate increase & hold a public 
hearing to determine that such an increase should even be allowed.  
 
If this email does not suffice my request(s), please advise where, on your website, that I 
can submit my formal objection & request to this proposed increase.    
 
Loran Hoch 
Rapid City 
 
 
 


